
THE LINK OPT-OUT

FALL 2023

The Fall opt-out period is from September 19th at 9:00am to the 23th of September until
11:59pm. Please keep in mind that the opt-out process acts as a refund, thus it has to fall after
the DNE deadlines set by the University to ensure the refund is accurate. In order to opt out,
students must go on the http://concordiacommunity.org webpage.

Once the form is available on this page you can pick and choose which services/groups you
wish to opt out of and the refund will be processed within 14 business days starting July 7th as a
payment to your Concordia account under your ‘Payments & other adjustments tab‘, labeled
as a ‘Symcor Payment‘.

If you have other questions or concerns please email communityconcordia@gmail.com


